
From:   Eric Freimark   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 30, 2010

Subject:   FCC File No. 0293-EX-PL-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

You requested information on the difference between our calculations of 39.8 picoWatts and the license
request of 251 picoWatts.  The manufacturer of the item that we would like to purchase recommends 251
picoWatts, which is calculated in free space.  This is the value we entered into the license request.  If I
may reference the manufacturer's  calculations for the budget, they may be found at   
http://www.gpssource.com/files/calc_006-2.htm.

Please contact me if you require further information.

Thank you.


